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Senator Donovan M. Dela Cruz Introduces “Caylee’s Law” 

 

HONOLULU—In reaction to the death of 2-year-old Caylee Anthony, Senator Donovan M. Dela Cruz has 

introduced a measure that would make it a felony for a parent or guardian who fails to report a missing 

child 12 years old or younger within 48 hours to a law enforcement agency.  The bill, Senate Bill 2275, is 

being referred to as “Caylee’s Law.”   

 

The disappearance of Florida girl Caylee Anthony sparked public debate and outrage across the country. 

Casey Anthony, the mother of Caylee, did not report the child’s disappearance for about a month after 

her disappearance.  

 

“This bill focuses on protecting Hawaii’s keiki by ensuring that greater accountability and responsibility 

be placed on parents and guardians to report a missing child in a timely manner,” said Senator Donovan 

M. Dela Cruz, who represents District 22, which encompasses the areas of Mililani Mauka, Wahiawa, 

Whitmore, Hale‘iwa, Mokule‘ia, Waialua, Sunset Beach, Pupukea. “My office received a large of number 

emails requesting that something be done to prevent such future instances.” 

 

The bill would also impose a duty on parents and guardians to report the death of a child or the location 

of a child’s corpse to law enforcement agency within 2 hours of discovery. Failure to do so would result 

in a felony.   
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